
IROQUOIS 

 

PIRATES AT THE 
LIBRARY 

 
Tuesday, June 21 | 4-6:30pm 

Iroquois Community Room 
Families welcome 

recommended ages 3-99 
 

There be pirates in ye library! 
Drop in for this fun family event full of shenanigans 
filled with storytelling, songs of the sea, an ocean 
craft, scavenger hunt and more. Dressing and talking 
like a pirate are a must unless ye want to walk the 
plank. Walk-ins are welcome. 

 
Children 12 and under must be accompanied by an adult. FREE. No 

registration required. Thank you to the Friends of the Library for making 
this event possible. 

 


